
Hello EYA Community! 
 
First, I’d like to wish everyone a Happy New Year – all the best for 2021!  
 
As I am sure you have heard, the Secondary Schools in the TDSB including EYA have switched to a remote learning model 
until Monday, January 25, 2021. 
 
The government has said that all elementary schools in Southern Ontario, including those at the TDSB, will be closed to 
students until Monday, January 11, while all secondary schools will be closed to students until Monday, January 25. 
During this time, all in-person schools are shifting to remote learning. 
 
Beginning Monday Jan 4th, Secondary In-Person Schools including EYA will follow the adjusted timetable below.  
For clarity, both cohorts will attend during all synchronous periods. 
  

Time Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 

8:45 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. Course 1 

Synchronous 

Course 1 

Synchronous 

Course 2 

Synchronous 

Course 2 

Synchronous 

10 a.m. – 10:30 a.m.  Course 1 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 1 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 2 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 2 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

10:30 a.m. – 11:45 

a.m. 

Course 1 

Synchronous 

Course 1 

Synchronous 

Course 2 

Synchronous 

Course 2 

Synchronous 

11:45 a.m. – 12:30 

p.m.  

Course 1 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 1 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 2 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

Course 2 

Asynchronous/ 

Independent Learning 

12:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. L u n c h  

1:10 p.m. – 2:00 p.m. A P A / P M A  

2:00 p.m. – 3:15 p.m. Course 2 

Synchronous 

Course 2 

Synchronous 

Course 1 

Synchronous 

Course 1 

Synchronous 

 
Thank you to everyone in advance for your support in making this transition. 
All the best, 
 
Harriet 

 
  Link:East York Alternative 

https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/eastyorkalternative

